
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 4/1/2013 12:57:18 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Invitation letter from General Hagan 

Hi, 

I have made a few changes to the invitation letter and the agenda. Most importantly, we were 
able to get the Milton Marks auditorium for 6/8! Also, I understood that the series 

of symposiums would be on all industries we regulate, not just utilities. I therefore changed 
that part of the letter as well. 

Once we get this on the official CPUC letterhead we should be ready to go! 

Thanks, 

Liza 

PS: On the agenda, should we say "sponsored" by the CPUC or "hosted"? 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2013 12:07 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: Invitation letter from General Hagan 

Liza and Terrie 

Hope you both are enjoying a day away from the office and perhaps NOT checking emails 
every 5 minutes. (Although I'm guessing Terrie is!) 

Attached are just a few small edits to the "final" version of the letter that General Hagan sent to 
me on Friday. We need to get this letter on CPUC letterhead and I am hoping that Liza can 
make that happen asap tomorrow morning so we can push send by noon. 

Or at least that's my dream . . . 
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Terrie, 

I assume that you will publish some kind of low-key notice about this at some point because 
we may have more than 2 Commissioners there? 

I'm also attaching the current version of the agenda too. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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